
As a chiropractor working in Oregon,  I can't express to you how outraged I am that this forced medical 
procedure is even being considered! If true, unbiased science is looked at, ALL the vaccines are suspect, 
and often cause worse side effects than the diseases themselves. The decision to vaccinate  MUST be 
left to the parents or individuals themselves. This is an unconstitutional bill. 
Yours in health, 
Dr. Thomas M. Ruhsam 
1832 Knapps Alley, suite 213 
West Linn, OR 
97068 
 


